
 News from the All Ways Up Foundation

The 7th Annual All Ways Up Education Summit!
In June, the All Ways Up Foundation hosted the 7th annual UP Through Education Summit
and welcomed 60 rising college freshmen from eleven different states to the All Ways Up
family. The goal of the Summit is to help ease the transition to college, which can often be
daunting for low-income and first generation students. During the week-long Summit, the
students attended workshops and engaged in activities focused on self-care, time
management, tips for academic success, financial literacy and building your personal brand.
The students spent an afternoon in Temescal Canyon exploring the boundaries of trust on a
ropes course and challenge course and bonded at the beach over In 'n Out burgers. While
their journeys are just beginning, they are all heading to college with tools and resources to
ensure college success. The students are all recipients of an All Ways Up college scholarship
that is renewable while they are in college. 

The Impact of Having a
Mentor 
Colbie is a rising junior at Cal State Northridge.
He attended the Summit in 2016 and was very
anxious about beginning college. All Ways Up
paired Colbie with a mentor who he credits with
helping him become the successful college
student he is today. “I cannot describe how
much confidence, support, guidance, and love I
have received from Rob and the entire
Silverstein family." 

There is no doubt that a mentor can have a
tremendous impact on a college student who is facing all sorts of obstacles navigating the
college transition. Please consider mentoring an All Ways Up scholar. No experience is
necessary, the only requirements are a committing a little bit of time and providing consistent
support. Please email Lucero Gamez at lgamez@allwaysup.org if you would like more
information about mentoring a student. 

Ambassador Program
Expands This Fall 
All Ways Up is excited to welcome the
University of Colorado at Boulder, San
Fransico State University, and University of
San Fransisco to the Ambassador Program.
The Ambassador Program is located on
campuses where there are a large number of
All Ways Up scholars. Upper classmen have
been recruited to engage the co-horts of
students and share valuable campus
resources. Each Ambassador has created a
resource guide that will be shared with the scholars on their campus.

Summer Send-Off 
Last month, several Los Angeles based All Ways
Up scholars gathered at Heart of Los Angeles
(HOLA) to say goodbye before they head back to
school for the new year. There was pizza and ice
cream and plenty of joyful company. It was
exciting to introduce many of the scholars to
other All Ways Up scholars who attend their
campuses. Thank you to HOLA for sharing its
beautiful art gallery for the event.

If you would like to make a donation, please visit our website at:
www.allwaysup.org/donate

THANK YOU!
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